
Dear City of Sheboygan Common Council,  

My name is Jesse Freier and I am a representative and member from the Catamaran Racing 

Association of Wisconsin (CRAW). We will be holding our 1st annual Sheboygan Regatta on July 

19th through July 21st at King Park. Because of how the boats set up and take down, we are 

requesting the ability to stay at the park Friday night 07/19 and Saturday night 07/20. We would 

like to keep the boat rigged and set up over the course of the event weekend and be able to 

stay with the boats at the park during the three days. This would be camping in the park in both 

the parked RV’s and tent camping. The projected attendance is 10 to 15 boats which equates to 

4 to 5 RV and 5 or less tent campers all staying in one designated area of the park. We have the 

King Park pavilion rented for the weekend.  

Thank you for your time. Please let me know if you have any questions, comments, or concerns. 

Jesse Freier 

920-254-4080 

Jhornes1@yahoo.com 
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